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FROM: THE OFFICE OF U.S. SENATOR BOB DOLE ‘3?9
NEW SENATE OFFICE BUILDING
WASHINGTON, D,C, 20510

(202) 225-8946

FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE

WASHINGTON, D.C., OCT. 20, 1971 -- Earl E. O'Connor will appear
before the Senate Judiciary Committee on October 27, at 10:30
a.m, reported U.S. Senators Bob Dole and James Pearson.

Members of the Judiciary Committee will meet with
O'Connor before recommending him to the U.S. Senate for final
approval as Federal District Judge for Kansas.

O'Connor was recommended for the judgeship by both
Kansas Senators on Oct. 7, and then nominated by President

Nixon of Oct, 19.
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